
The Palliser School Division
Palliser Centre

#101, 3305 - 18 Avenue North, Lethbridge, AB T1H 5S1
Phone: 403-328-4111 Toll-free: 877-667-1234

Fax: 403-380-6890 www.pallisersd.ab.ca

MEMORANDUM

Date: May 18, 2023

To: Leanne Hellman
Principal, County Central High School

Fernanda Eisler
School Council Chairperson, County Central High School

John Seaman
President, Casino Chairperson, County Central High School Sports Council

From: Dexter Durfey, Secretary Treasurer, Palliser School Division

After many meetings and considering what is most important for the students of the Vulcan

schools, the administration of Palliser School Division has made the decision to make immediate

adjustments to the fundraising efforts in the name of the schools.

Effective immediately:

County Central High School's principal will submit the appropriate forms and application to

Alberta Gaming, Liquor and Cannabis (AGLC) to transfer future casinos to the Friends of County

Central High School Society.

County Central High School Sports Council is ordered to cease and desist all future fundraising

in the name of County Central High School.

It is expected that the Friends of County Central High School Society create a sports fundraising

subcommittee to support extracurricular sports in the school.

Together we will ensure learning success for all students
to develop their unique potential as caring citizens in a changing world.


